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Essential Healthcare Service Statement:

As we continue to respond to the ever-changing environment around COVID-19, the safety
of our patients, staff and doctors is our highest priority. We understand that new information
surrounding the changing landscape of our everyday routines has many feeling concerned.

As we navigate this situation, The Joint Chiropractic is relying on guidance from national and
local chiropractic associations and healthcare organizations to direct our actions. Many,
including the International Chiropractors Association, view chiropractic care essential

As a result, when and where possible, The Joint Chiropractic clinics are open, and we
remain committed to providing convenient and affordable chiropractic care in our local
communities. We know that many will continue to have healthcare needs that can be helped
through chiropractic care, and we feel a responsibility and commitment to our patients.

We are closely monitoring recommendations and protocols established by the World Health
Organization (WHO), the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), as well as
state and local health departments. We pledge to communicate if our position needs to be
modified as the COVID-19 circumstances develop.

If you have any questions, visit thejoint.com/coronavirus-response.

http://www.chiropractic.org/chiropractic-care-is-an-essential-healthcare-service/
https://www.thejoint.com/coronavirus-response
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